The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, December 3, 2014 at 5:30 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith and Assistant Assessor Donahue.  Member Stetson was not present at the meeting as he was attending Course 101 in Hanover.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.

The Assessors signed (2) warrants in the amounts of $85.00 and $268.07. 
The Board of Assessors voted to continue to hold their meetings at 5:30 p.m.               thru the month of January 2015. 
Assistant Assessor Donahue discussed with the Board members the upcoming Appellate Tax Board Hearing schedule.
The Board members will not attend the Assessors Association Annual meeting at Lombardo's in Randolph that is scheduled for December 10, 2014.

The Board of Assessors discussed the tax split for the Tax Classification Hearing to be held tonight with the Board of Selectmen at 7:10 p.m.  No vote was taken by the Board members on their recommendation to the Selectmen for the tax split. 
The minutes of 11/19/14 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_________________________

Cheryl A. Smith,

Clerk

Chairman McCarthy and Assistant Assessor Donahue attended the Tax Classification Hearing  with the Board of Selectmen at 7:10 p.m.
